Transportation Committee
Report 17
14 April 2021

125

Comité des transports Rapport 17 Le 14 avril 2021

Extract of Draft Transportation
Committee Minutes 17
7 April 2021

Extrait de l'ébauche du procès-verbal 17 du Comité des transports
Le 7 avril 2021

Public Works and Environmental Services Department

Public Bike Parking Strategy

ACS2021-PWE-RPS-0001

City Wide

Report Recommendation

That the Transportation Committee recommends that Council approve the Public Bike Parking Strategy and Implementation Plan, attached as Document 1 and 2.

Scott Caldwell, Area Manager, Transitway and Parking, Public Works and Environmental Services (PWES) and Brandon Pollard, Project Coordinator, Parking Studies, PWES provided the Committee with an overview of the report. Also present to respond to questions were:

PWES

- Kevin Wylie, General Manager
- Alain Gonthier, Director, Roads & Parking Services

Transportation Services:

- Vivi Chi, Director, Transportation Planning
- John Manconi, General Manager

Consultant

• Stephen Oliver, Stantec

Transportation Committee
Report 17
14 April 2021

126

Comité des transports Rapport 17 Le 14 avril 2021

Extract of Draft Transportation Committee Minutes 17 7 April 2021 Extrait de l'ébauche du procès-verbal 17 du Comité des transports Le 7 avril 2021

The Committee heard from the following delegation:

David Robertson, Bike Ottawa spoke to the importance of bike sharing and provided examples of how the program works around the world as well as suggestions on how it could work in Ottawa. The delegation provided written comments which are held on file with the Office of the City Clerk.

Following questions of the delegation and staff, the Committee CARRIED the staff recommendation as presented with the following direction to staff:

Direction to Staff

That staff continue to look at options to fund bike share in Ottawa as a critical transportation link to Ottawa's new LRT and ensure continuity on the work done to date while allowing time for the bike parking strategy to be implemented and provide additional insight on the status of the parking reserve and funding commitments